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Director's Message

 

Dear Parents and Prospective Students:

The department of Student Health Services welcomes you. In the student health center we 
provide quality and confidential medical care to the DSU student.   The health care team has 
a vast amount of experience and works diligently to meet your health care needs as well as 
assist you in making healthy lifestyle choices. We look forward to partnering with you in the 
maintenance of your health.
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